
To the Independent Planning Commission 

Re SSD8406 Long Bow Point Golf Course 

 

I would like make a submission in favour of the Long Bow Point Golf Course as the residents and 

tourists alike will benefit as not all people want to fish. 

A lot of this land is already cleared as it was farmed for many years.  With the setbacks, water quality 

and sedimentation controls it will actually improve any run off into Lake Wollumboola. 

The Halloran Trust intend when it has been built and operational give it to the community to run with a 

large dowry. 

I have been resident and landowner for many years. 

PATRICIA KERR –

 

 




